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Parnjit Singh

From: James Maxwell                                       

Sent: 08 February 2025 10:57

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2024/5501/P: Comments – support

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                   

Dear Sir or Madam,

I would like to comment on planning application 2024/5501/P. I understand that comments on the website

are now closed. I am a frequent visitor of this central London location, and regularly (remotely) work from

this area.

The proposals for the installation of electronic radio equipment are essential for supporting improved

connectivity, tourism, and economic growth. The proposals are consistent with local planning policy and

guidance, and support the direction of the National Planning Policy Framework as outlined in Matt

Warman MP Letter to LPA Chiefs 2021.pdf. In my view listed objections, including those around building

and area character in Oxford Street, do not fulfil the criteria set out in guidance and law–and that

supporting the application would both be lawful and necessary to achieve prosperity within the borough. I

support the application in principle.

Yours faithfully,

James Maxwell

428 Woolwich Road,

London,

SE7 8SU

 You don't often get email from                                    . Learn why this is important  


